NORTH SOMERSET COUNCIL

SECTION 122(2A) OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 – APPROPRIATION OF OPEN SPACE LAND TO THE SOUTH OF THE UPLANDS, NAILSEA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that North Somerset Council intends to appropriate approximately 2.0 hectares of open space land to the south of The Uplands, Nailsea (the Land) for planning purposes. The Land is proposed to be developed for housing. A plan showing the Land can be viewed online at www.n-somerset.gov.uk/notices, or a hard copy obtained by contacting Geoff Brakspear at geoff.brakspear@n-somerset.gov.uk or 01934 427588

[bookmark: _Hlk67989832]Before making any decision on the appropriation the Council will consider all representations received by 12:00 noon, 5th May 2021.  Any representations should be made in writing to Development Manager, Town Hall, Walliscote Grove Road, Weston super Mare BS23 1UJ or by email to uplands@n-somerset.gov.uk quoting reference UPLANDS. 

Dated this 14th April 2021

Nicholas Brain
Director of Legal & Democratic Services
								
		April 8, 2021
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